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Year 10 Information - 8 June 2020
Dr Karunanithi, Director of Public Health for Lancashire, has advised that schools should not open more widely to Year 10 pupils from 15 June 2020.  He will review the evidence in a week’s time.  He will then advise schools whether it is appropriate to open to Year 10 pupils from 22 June 2020.  
For clarity, Unity College will not open to Year 10 pupils until 22 June 2020 at the earliest.  
